
PRESIDENT'S COMMENTS

Congratulations to the Wheeling Park District on their successful Chevy
Chase referendum. With the passing of the referendum, a part of Wheeling's history
has been saved.

This month's meeting is our election meeting. The nominating committee has
presented a slate and nominations will also be accepted from the floor prior to
the memberships voting. Plan to attend our April meeting.

Our May meeting which ;s the Installation Banquet to honor the newly elected
officers will be held at Chevy Chase on May 21, 1997. The May meeting also known
as the Installation Banquet is being held on the 3d Wednesday of May due to the
fact that Chevy Chase was booked solid on the 4th Wednesday. The membership pres­
ent at our meeting voted in favor of changing the meeting night to the 3d Wednes­
day of May rather than trying to find another place to have the banquet.

I want to remind everyone that we do not have any meetings in June. July or
August. Our new year starts in September and goes through May. Make an effort
to attend these last two meetings.

Remember. we are looking for new members.
and get them interested in joining the Wheeling

Talk to your friends
Historical Society.

and neighbors

We have included in this package a volunteers list for the Passport to
Adventure Program which the membership voted to take part in. This program re­
quires that the Museum be open on the Sundays shown on the list. We would like
to have at least 2 people watch the museum each Sunday. There are some Sundays
that we have only 1 person so far. If you can volunteer to be at the museum
between 2:00 PM and 4:00 PM on any of the Sundays, please contact Pat Hancock
at 537-1450. Remember. we'd like to have at least two members present when the
museum is open.

Historically yours.
Frank Schnaitmann
President
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2. Resolution to Support Chevy Chase-President Schnaitmann
presented a-resolution supporting Chevy Chase restoration
received from the Friends of Chevy Chase, which he read
in full to the membership. Motion was made Lonnie,
seconded by Eleanor to approve the resolution. Motion
Passed. The resolution will be returned.

3. Installation Banquet- Lonnie advised she checked with
Keith at Chevy Chase about the installation dinner and
was told the fourth Wednesday was filled. Discussion
ensued and Lonnie noted the third Wednesday was open.

'It was discussed about moving the meetiog date back one
week in order to hold the dinner at Chevy Chase. Motion
was made by Sam, seconded by Grace to hold the
installation dinner on the 21st of May. Motion carried.
Lonnie will get back to Keith and request that date.

4. n.J. Thomas Concert-- Lonnie also advisrd as she was
talking to Keith, he told her if she could get a
group together for the B.J. Thomas Concert, he would
give them the best seats in the house at unbelieveable
prices. Discussion. Lonnie told membership to let her
know by 3 p.m. tomorrow.

po'r 0 GOLD

The pot of gold was won by LaVe["ne.
by Dolly and Fran. The sunflower was

ADJOURNMENT

'I'he
won

plants were won
by Frank Roubas.

There being no further business to come before the
membership, motion was made by Don, seconded by Linda to
adjourn the meeting at 8:25 p.m. Motion carried by Voice
Vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Hancock, Secretary
Wheeling Historical Society
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